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Covenant Reminder 
Corner 

LAKE 

No gasoline powered boats 
are allowed on the lakes. All 

boats, rafts, etc. Must be 
removed from the lakes 

when not in use. 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN THE NEIGHBORHOOD 

We now have new cameras and video equipment installed and operating at both pools. Any 

pool violations will result in deactivation of pool cards. The first offense will be a 2 week 

suspension. The second offense will be no pool access for the remainder of the season. 

Please click here to view the pool rules. 

The LHOA called Wildlife and Fisheries to remove alligators from our lakes. They 

removed 9 alligators from the two lakes. The largest was a little over 8 feet long. Wildlife 

& Fisheries allowed 3 small alligators to remain as they did not think they pose any threat 

to residents and will continue to eat snakes and beavers. Wildlife and Fisheries checked the 

private lake (north of Laurelwood) and found no alligators but a lot of damage from 

beavers. 

 Please pay your LHOA dues in full by August 1st. If payment is not received by 
August 15th, 2018, an additional late fee of $10.00 will be assessed each 

month on past due balances. 

Dear New Neighbors, 

Welcome!!! 

 

http://laurelwoodofms.org/neighborhood-information/covenants/
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